July 2020

COUNCIL NEWS:

As are communities move to Stage 2, Reopening Ontario amid the coronavirus pandemic, we
would like to thank everyone for their personal commitment in following provincial and
regional Health Guidelines to reduce the spread of the virus, in turn enabling us to slowly
reopen businesses and other social activities. Our new world will require more patience and
courtesy on our behalf as we start to shop and participate in activities. New safety procedures
and limits on facility occupancy capacity will bring new challenges to workers and the general
public. This is new for everyone trying to adapt and do their best, please be patient.

Many thanks to the dedicated Women and Men of our Machin Volunteer Fire & First Response
Department whose commitment to our health and safety is paramount. These volunteers are
committed 24/7 to answering emergency calls to fires, medical, highway accidents and alarms.
Recently the volunteer department has shown its continued dedication while attending fires in
our community. Thanks again for your commitment to keep us safe.

Council would also like to thank the members of the Revitalization Committee who planted our
community flower beds this spring. Your efforts brighten our community and day to day lives,
thank you.
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